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Letter or Email Response:

With reference to the Local Plan for Buckhurst Hill (Lower Queens Road - SR0813. | attended the meeting on 28th
November. | object to such plan. What you are suggesting is completely impractical. 1. The main proble, is the parking
available in this area. 2. The traffic is becoming very dangerous 3. OUr schools are full up and could not accomodate
more children. 4. Also we only have 3 surgeries and already have to wait for appointments. 5. A large number of
elderly people love here. They rely on the shops for convenience. 6. Closing the subway would be difficult for most
local residents 7. Your plan is totally impractical. It would ruin people's lives, lose their livelihood. 8. What you are
proposing is absurd and almost criminal. | hope that commonsense will get you to rethink about such a plan. 79 - 92
Protecting the Green Belt
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